
                                                                                                               

 

To: Mayor and Council    

From: The manager of Economic Development     

Date: June 7, 2023    

Subject:  Memorial Asset renaming – Public responses closed   

Staff brought forward to council a resolution to have the the Spine Road Cross Country Tail renamed to the 
Bob Stirling Cross Country Ski and Bike Trail.  As per the policy, after Council approval, there is a 
mandatory 30 day period for the public to offer feedback and objections.  This period has passed with zero 
input having been received by staff. 
 
Staff will be working with the Elliot Lake X C Ski and Bike Club and the Stirling Family to schedule an 
unveiling event later this summer. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
Steve Antunes 
 


